
For Immediate Release – February 28, 2020 

Contact: Chairman Wm. Weston J. Newton at (803) 212-6810 or WestonNewton@schouse.gov 

OPPORTUNITY FOR THE PUBLIC TO CONTRIBUTE 

TO THE OVERSIGHT OF STATE AGENCIES
Your input is wanted by the SC House Legislative Oversight Committee about these state agencies: 

Arts Commission; Attorney General's Office; Department on Aging; Department of Commerce; Department of Health and Human 
Services; Ethics Commission; Jobs-Economic Development Authority; State Accident Fund; and State Library 

Columbia, SC - Speaker Jay Lucas and the South Carolina House of Representatives’ Legislative Oversight 
Committee are pleased to announce an online survey seeking public input on the next nine agencies under study by 
the House Legislative Oversight Committee. These agencies are the Arts Commission; Attorney General's Office; 
Department on Aging; Department of Commerce; Department of Health and Human Services; Ethics Commission; 
Jobs-Economic Development Authority; State Accident Fund; and State Library.

The public is encouraged to use the survey to share with the Committee any comments, concerns, or suggestions 
about these agencies, including their thoughts on the ease of obtaining agency information online. It can be found at 
this link:https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LOC-2020PublicInput. While this survey will only be open until April 1, 
2020, members of the public may contact the Committee anytime to share comments, concerns, or suggestions 
about state agencies. 

What:    Survey, which may be completed in a few minutes, seeking public input 

When:   Until April 1, 2020

Where:  Online; from home, school or public library 

 The link to take the survey is https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LOC-2020PublicInput

Who:     Entire public and agency personnel are encouraged to take the survey 

Input and observations from people who interact with these agencies are important because they may help direct the 
Committee to potential areas for improvement with these agencies. The Committee’s vision is for South Carolina 
agencies to become, and continuously remain, the most effective state agencies in the country through processes 
which eliminate waste and efficiently deploy resources thereby creating greater confidence in state government.


